
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom News 

Friday 9th October 2020 

This week we have looked at a story called ‘Only One 

You’ and learnt that we are all unique. We have been 

talking about the messages from the book such as looking 

for friends, making wishes, not giving up and how we can 

make the world a better place. 

In R.E we have been talking about how God’s world is 

sometimes ruined by litter and talked about how we can 

help look after the world we live in.  

Homework 

It is important that the children complete a piece of 

homework each week and bring in on MONDAY as we 

share this with the rest of the class. The children really 

enjoy sharing with others what they have been doing at 

home and it gives them a great sense of pride. Please 

send photos to a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Black History Month  

October marks Black History Month, a time to reflect, look 

forward and celebrate the here and now- and the future 

possibilities for black people. We shall be talking to the 

children about this important event, and share with them 

their varied and amazing achievements Don’t forget to 

check out the ‘Parents’ Guide to Black Lives Matter’ 

available under the Parents tab on our website. 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Saturday 10th October- World 

Mental Health Day 

Friday 23rd October- Finish 

for Half Term 

Tuesday 3rd November- 

School reopens 
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Reading & Phonics 

Please take the time to look over the 

Reading Information Pack for 

Parents and the Phonics Meeting 

2020 documents which can be found 

on our Class Page area.  

 

Curriculum Award – Lyla-May for trying really hard with her sounds and remembering her 

tricky words. 

Christian Value Certificate for Courage –  Daisy for coming in to school with a smile on her face 

and trying to use a big voice in class. 

Harvest Appeal 

Please look out on future newsletters for how we are planning to raise money for this year Bishop 

Harvest Appeal. 

 

Cold Weather 

Please make sure all items of 

clothing that are brought into school 

such as hats, gloves and scarves 

are clearly named. 


